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Laszlo Harsanyi

From: Laszlo Harsanyi [laszloha@gmail.com]
Sent: Thursday, January 12, 2017 7:44 PM
To: 'tmleee2002@yahoo.com'; 'scespiritu@yahoo.com'
Subject: FW: Rock Creek Conservancy CBT Grant - Conservation Landscaping Special BOD Meeting
Attachments: Rock Creek Conservancy Derwood Project Narrative.docx

Saturday is January 14, not 16! 

 

Laszlo 

 

László Harsányi 

DSHOA2 President  

7228 Titonka Way 

301-569-6722 (home) 

301-651-7596 (cell) 

 

From: Laszlo Harsanyi [mailto:laszloha@gmail.com]  

Sent: Wednesday, January 11, 2017 12:25 AM 

To: 'Laszlo Harsanyi' 
Subject: Rock Creek Conservancy CBT Grant - Conservation Landscaping Special BOD Meeting 

 
Dear Neighbors – The Chesapeake Bay Trust has approved our application for a grant to provide conservation 

landscaping in Common Area 2 (the area bounded by  Mahaska and Buena Vista Drive. Please review the attached 

Narrative regarding the work that was proposed. Note that several months ago I sent you information and links on the 

CBT call for conservation proposals and on the Rock Creek Conservancy (RCC) an organization we have partnered with to 

submit the application and manage the proposed work. 

 

I have called a special meeting of the Board of Directors so we can meet with the CBT and RCC principals and discuss 

details of the project. The meeting will be held this coming Saturday, January 16 at 4pm at Tom Jordan’s home (15708 

Kanawha Court). If you wish to attend, please notify me in advance. After the meeting, I will distribute a summary of the 

plans, schedule, budget and funding. The Board will discuss and vote on accepting the grant at our January 23 regular 

meeting. The CBT requested this commitment by February 15 and would begin work by mid-May. Interested 

homeowners may attend that meeting as well and again should notify me if they plan to attend. 

 

Laszlo 

 

László Harsányi 

DSHOA2 President  

7228 Titonka Way 

301-569-6722 (home) 

301-651-7596 (cell) 

 


